
From: Villarreal, Christopher
Sent: 9/17/2010 2:54:09 PM
To: Dasso, Kevin (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KXD4);

Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov); Deal, Matthew

(matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov); Campbell, Andrew (andrew.campbell@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Sullivan, Timothy J. (timothy.sullivan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: Meeting with PG&E on Smart Grid deployment plan status and cyber-security

All:

I am writing to request a meeting between PUC staff and PG&E regarding the status of their Smart Grid 
deployment plan and a separate meeting to discuss PG&E's cyber-security plans and policies. As per 
SB 17, I also intend to invite staff from the CEC and CAISO to participate in this meeting; please let me 
know if you have any concerns with that.

The purpose of the deployment plan meeting is to get an understanding of PG&E's progress and 
concerns, if any, on creating a Smart Grid deployment plan as directed by the June 24 Commission 
decision and SB 17 in time for the July 1,2011 deadline. We expect to hold a status meeting regularly 
leading up to July 1, 2011.

The purpose of the cyber-security meeting is gather information on the state of PG&E's cyber-security 
policy, plans and programs, and will likely be highly technical. This meeting, in addition to the upcoming 
outreach event with NIST, will help PUC staff plan accordingly for a future phase of the Smart Grid OIR 
proceeding that will address grid and customer cyber-security policies and guidelines.

I propose to have these meetings sometime during the first two weeks of October. If that does not 
work, I am open to alternate dates.

Please do not hestitate to contact me with any questions.

Chris

Chris Villarreal
Regulatory Analyst
California Public Utilities Commission
Policy and Planning Division
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
(415) 703-1566
crv@cpuc.ca.qov
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